	AMERICAN TOWNSHIP MEETING
	August 10, 2020

The American Township Trustees met in regular session with the following members present:    Paul Basinger, Lynn Mohler and Larry Vandemark.

Motion by Trustee Basinger second by Trustee Mohler to approve the minutes of the regular meeting of July 26, 2019.  Roll call, all yes.

Motion by Trustee Mohler second by Trustee Vandemark to approve the payment of the warrants as presented by the Fiscal Officer.  Roll call, all yes.

The Fiscal Officer presented Cash Reconciliation, Appropriation Status, Revenue Status, and Cash Summary By Fund reports for the month of July.  Motion by Trustee Basinger second by Trustee Mohler to accept the reports as presented.  Roll call, all yes.  

Code Enforcer Brickner reported on the tax duplicates for three different properties that needed maintenance work done. He also brought up the idea of registering vendors through a permit process and resolution that would verify vendors wanting to work in American Township.

Fire Chief Hadding reported on a grant through FEMA to buy a new heart monitor that the township will be trying to obtain. 

Trustee Vandemark stated he has received several complaints on Wapak Rd still being closed and is going to check in on what the county engineer is doing to fix it. 

Motion by Trustee Basinger second by Trustee Mohler to allow the ESA to use the field to the north of the township for soccer. 
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Motion by Trustee Basinger second by Trustee Mohler to adjourn.  Roll call, all yes.

Sincerely,


Brady Overholt, Fiscal Officer                                     Lynn Mohler, Chairman

